GORDON SCHOOL COUNCIL MINUTES

May 29, 2017

PRESENT: Lisa Mooney, Judy Cowell, Greg Watson, Tony D'Alessandro, Chris

Seabrook

Regrets: Ted Waskawich

ADMINISTRATION REPORT:

- Math Night was another great success, thank you to staff for their hard work and families for attending
- Play ground in similar shape as before, may need pea gravel turnover
- Grade 8 graduation on Monday, June 26, at Centennial.
- ◆ Ottawa Trip for grade 7/8's June 5th 8th chocolate bar sales were to help with cost. Final payment due around Easter.
- Due to field conditions, Track & Field has been postponed indefinitely
- ◆ EQAO began on May 23 and will continue until June 3, thank you for ensuring your children are not absent during this time
- School enrollment is looking the same as in previous years. Things may change come September though.
- Mr. Watson will be leaving us at the end of the school year. He will be moving onto Plymouth Public School. We thank him for his wonderful work here at Gordon.

CHAIR REPORT:

- ◆ PRO Grant is applied for under the theme of STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math). We will know the outcome of our application in September
- ◆ Fun Fair was amazing once again this year, despite the rain. Thank you to staff and all the volunteers for contributing to the success of the event.
- ◆ PIC Conference for 2017, November 1st, mark calendar

FINANICIAL REPORT

◆ School Council account is doing well, \$8,711.28 as of May 23, 2017. Without the immediate need of funds, we are saving for potential playground repairs.

Adjournment- Have a save and happy summer